
 

We are delighted to invite you to our online workshop entitled:   

 

SocialTruth, the anti-fake news system for ranking the 
trustworthiness of news 

 
 Friday 21th January 2022  

(12:00-14:00 Eastern European Time - Bucharest)   
Register here   

 

 

 

 

The SocialTruth solution can be used to detect fake news by both professionals (e.g., 

journalists) and individuals (e.g., social media users daily), allowing for improved 

governance and information integrity in social media. 

This final workshop will aim to present the many achievements of our project answer 

questions regarding the SocialTruth solution.   

  

For more information about the SocialTruth project, visit our website, watch the EU 

Horizon2020 - SocialTruth Consortium Partners & Project Presentation and use 

SocialTruth successfully.     

   

Feel free to share this email with others. Please note that registration is mandatory for 

attending the event. 

   

For any possible questions, please get in touch with us at office@infocons.ro.   

 

   

We hope you are all happy and safe and we are really looking forward to seeing you all 

soon! 

Yours sincerely,  

Eng. Ana Paun, 

Marketing Director InfoCons Association 

https://forms.gle/gxpwg9bxEA1AL9yi8
http://www.socialtruth.eu/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bo6Q79_IigM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bo6Q79_IigM
https://view.livresq.com/view/6079cf529b498500073918cb/
https://view.livresq.com/view/6079cf529b498500073918cb/
mailto:office@infocons.ro

